Dear users:

Luminis Portal back on line

We finished the maintenance of Luminis portal and it is back on line.

Reminder from Accounts Payable

Ellen Lyon, Accounts Payable Supervisor, wants everyone to know that they are working on the on line fillable forms, the paper forms will eventually go away after the on line forms are ready and new policy in place.

Words from the Finance Department

Hector Quinonez, District Controller, wants to inform everyone that the approval queue will not be turn on until 1st week of August, there is a question of whether a manager can approve his/her own purchase requisitions. Although Banner electronic approval process will accommodate manager to generate his/her own purchase requisitions, but a secondary approval is still required, this is an audit issue according to Hector and Finance department is working on this new policy change.

Training

There are approximately 65 people still need to sign up for training, so far 312 people completed Banner self service training program. For those people still not gone through the training  program, please contact Kari Elliott x 6917 to sign up for training. 

Links and Misc.

For past history of Banner Finance Go Live information, please go to:
http://www.fhda.edu/eis/eis_news

For Project EIS information, please go to:
http://www.fhda.edu/eis/
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